
From: chriscfa@comcast.net 

To: jsladky@manitowoc.com 

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:50:07 AM 

Subject: Port-a-potty at Fleetwood Park 

Hi Jason: 

I would like to voice a concern of mine regarding bathroom facilities at one of our city parks, 

namely the Fleetwood Drive Park over by the tennis courts and children's play area. There 

seems to be a need for such a facility as we take the children to play in the Park or when we 

play tennis. There is no bathroom available. I don't feel that the city needs to build a permanent 

site but a port-a-potty would serve the purpose. I know that I had mentioned this to you last year 

and you said that you would bring it up at your meeting. My thought would be if it would be 

assessable maybe from April til November. 

I would appreciate your attention on this matter. (and I know vandalism is always your first 

concern) but the Police would just have to monitor this area. 

Thank you for your time and concern. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Chaloupka 

1332 Hazelwood Drive 

10th District 

phone 920-323-4469 

chriscfa@comcast.net 

From: Chad Scheinoha 

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 4:36 PM 

To: Jason Sladky 

Subject: Re: Port-a-potty at Fleetwood Park 

16-0411



I can get one there.  It will cost about $600.00.  A little less maintenance somewhere since I would pay 

for this out of my operations and maintenance budget. 

 

Have there been any other requests here?  Seems like a high cost for one person’s request? 

 

I would say add it to the agenda, but it sound like that will be PI Committee now?  I will ask Dan to add it 

to the agenda unless you feel differently.  Let me know. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


